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Dear Parent/Carers,
Year 5 visit to Sherwood Forest
As part of our literacy topic we are learning about the legend of Robin Hood and we have organised a trip for our Year 5 pupils to visit Sherwood Forest. The visit will take place on Tuesday 13th March. 
Your child will need to arrive at school on time as normal to be registered before the coach departs at 9.00am and children will arrive back in school at the normal time of 3.15pm.
The cost of the trip is £5.00 per child and this can be paid via Parentpay or at the school office. Please return the attached slip and make payment no later than Friday 9th March. 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch for the trip (no cans, fizzy drinks or glass bottles please). If you are entitled to free school meals and are unable to provide a packed lunch please contact the school office asap who can arrange a packed lunch.
We apologise that this is short notice however we were offered a last minute cancellation for this date and decided to take up the offer. 
Yours sincerely,


Mrs Karen Brown
Principal
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I give permission for my child  _______________________________________ to take part in the visit to Sherwood Forest on Tuesday 13th March.

I enclose £5.00 / will make payment no later than Friday 9th March   
 
Signed:______________________________________ Parent/Carer Name:____________________________
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